
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enhancing Lives through Collaboration 

 

Points of Interest: 

 We are moving! 

 Holiday Closure 

 AARP Driver Safety 

classes 

 November Classes 

For additional information  

call 541-463-4634 or  

visit us on the web at  

www.lanecc.edu/sai. 

October 31, 2012   

Lane is an equal opportunity/affirmative action institution. 

 

Nov. 1 - Nia Techniques 

Nov. 2 - Hospice Volunteer 

Training 

Nov. 3 - Providing Excellent 

& Safe Home Care; The 

Jetsons Are Here!  

Nov. 5 - Yoga to Heal & Re-

lax; Lifeline Financial Educa-

tion 

Nov. 6 - AARP Driver Safety 

Program; Beginning Yoga; 

Long Term Care Planning  

Nov. 10 - AARP Driver Safe-

ty Program 

Nov. 13 - AARP Driver Safe-

ty; Easy Guided Bicycle 

Rides 

Nov. 14 - Best Friend’s Ap-

proach to Alzheimer’s  

Nov. 15 - AARP Driver Safe-

ty Program 

Nov. 16 - AARP Driver Safe-

ty Program  

Nov. 17 - ABC’s of Home 

Buying 

Nov. 19 - AARP Driver Safe-

ty Program 

Nov. 29 - Providing Excellent 

& Safe Home Care 

SAI Thanks our Platinum 

Sponsors!  

Please take a moment to visit our 

Sponsor’s websites by clicking on 

their logo below.  

 

 

 

 

 

For additional information or to 

become an SAI sponsor please visit 

www.lanecc.edu/sponsorship 

SAI at Lane Community College strives to enhance the lives of mature adults, and those who nurture their 

success, through vibrant collaboration, education and innovation. Explore new careers, including those 

related to work with older adults; cultivate skills for the third age of life; and enjoy stimulating interactive 

courses in a variety of disciplines. Tailored training for senior-related businesses is also available.  

November AARP Driver 

Safety Classes are free to 

Veterans and their families. 

During the month of November, our 

collaborative partner AARP will be 

offering their Driver Safety classes 

to Veterans and their families free 

of charge. 

AARP Driver Safety classes are 

open to the public and people of all 

ages.  

For additional information on 

AARP classes or other SAI classes, 

please visit us on the web at 

www.lanecc.edu/sai or call 541-463

-4634. 

During the month of December 

SAI, the Senior Companion Pro-

gram, and Continuing Education 

will be moving to our new location 

at 101 W. 10th Ave. across from the 

Eugene Public Library.  

Our move is tentatively scheduled 

to start the second week of Decem-

ber. We will be in flux a bit until 

the initial weeks of January.   

We will provide new contact infor-

mation in next month’s newsletter. 

   

Visit our office in the beautiful, 

new Downtown Campus beginning 

in January 2013.   

 

If you would like to see the progress 

of our new campus visit http://

www.lanecc.edu/dc and click on the 

Video/Webcam/Photos link at the 

top of the page.  

 

Newsletter Opt-Out 

If you no longer wish to  

receive the SAI Newsletter, please e

-mail your request to: 

dressert@lanecc.edu  

December Closure 

SAI and the Senior 

Companion Pro-

gram office will be 

closed December 

24- January 1, in 

observance of the holiday season!  

http://www.lanecc.edu/sai/sponsorship
http://www.trilliumchp.com/
http://www.marquiscompanies.com/locations/locationdetails/springfield#general
http://www.tbplan.com/
mailto:dressert@lanecc.edu?subject=SAI%20Newsletter%20Opt-out

